Charlotte Fremaux

Cruise ships are enormous producers of marine pollution. Human waste, bilge water, and fossil fuel
pollution are devastating for the marine ecology. Our oceans are in peril, and endangered marine
life in the Puget Sound, a unique ecosystem, is in particular danger from the concentration of
intensely polluting water-craft like cruise ships. We must take responsibility for our impact on all
environments by making decisions that protect them. The hiatus from the constant pressure of
cruise ships on the environment, caused by the pandemic, has been a blessing. Don't allow the
healing effect of this respite to be obliterated by allowing cruise ships to come back and dump their
toxic waste. Please close the loophole and ban scrubbers, the use of which foments the production
and use of the dirtiest fuel on the planet. I support amendment #2.



